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TUESDAY, 3 MARCH – Consul-General of China in

Kota Kinabalu, Chen Peijie visited Universiti Malaysia
Sabah (UMS) Labuan International Campus (KAL)
recently.

She was accompanied by the President of the Chinese

Chamber of Commerce Labuan (LCCC), Datuk Wong
Kii Yii held a discussion and briefing with UMSKAL
Deputy Director, Associate Professor Dr. Geoffrey
Harvey Tanakinjal at his office at Level 13, Tower

Building.

Geoffrey represented UMSKAL Director, Associate Professor Dr Murnizam Haji Halik, briefed them on the

infrastructure and facilities as well as the teaching and learning environment in UMS Labuan.

Chen Piejie who first visited Labuan also held meetings and dialogues with about 121 Chinese students studying at
UMS.

He advsied the students to adhere to the university rules and laws of the country for their own security.

Also present were the Chairman of Academic Division, Mohd Asly Buncho and Student Affairs Officer, Mohd Fadzli
Sarudi, lecturer of International Finance Labuan and theComputing and Informatics including members of LCCC. –
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